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The NCD Alliance puts its mission first in everything we do: to serve as a united voice in the global campaign to
prevent disability and death from non-communicable diseases (NCDs), including cancer, cardiovascular disease,
chronic respiratory disease and diabetes. The Alliance builds coalitions, develops consensus, produces evidence and
advocates for the solutions to the NCD crisis.

The NCD Alliance collaborates with other entities to achieve its mission in alignment with its values and strategic
priorities. Given the NCD burden is so large and the need for a comprehensive response so urgent, the Alliance
believes that a broad range of stakeholders has a role to play in forging solutions. This includes stakeholders from
both the public and private sectors.

Unrestricted grants and donations are used to support NCD Alliance activities and build professional capacity. Any
support the Alliance receives from the private sector comes in the form of unrestricted grants, with no influence from
funding partners. Our policy making process is independent and the Alliance is committed to the principles of
transparency and accountability in activities with all partners, both public and private.
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